
Dear Supporter,
Our son, Mason Pierre McKan, was born July 13th, 2011. On January 26th, 2012 at the age of 6 months 
and 13 days, he passed away suddenly as a result of SIDS. Instead of throwing him a 1st Birthday 
Party, in the summer of 2012, we presented our community with the 1st Mase Madness Basketball 
Tournament. We’ve since made this tournament an annual summer event that not only includes exciting 
basketball competition, but great food, amazing basket raffles, and entertainment for the entire family.

This event helps us look forward to honoring Mason every year, in a positive and giving manner. It 
also allows us to raise money for The “Mason P. McKan Benevolence Fund” which helps support our 
community’s youth by providing scholarships to deserving individuals to help them pursue their dreams 
of athletic and personal success. In addition, the funds raised will also support worthy local community 
benevolence programs including support to those people and families in our local area who have also 
faced tragedies and misfortune in their lives.

If you wish to help support this endeavor, please choose from the participation categories on the next 
page. You can help us make a difference by way of your generous donation. Please mark the option(s) 
of your choice, and return the form with your gift card/certificates and/or check payable to The Mason P. 
McKan Benevolence Fund. Please respond no later than July 20th. Mase Madness VI will be held August 
11th-13th, 2017 at the Johnson City Elementary/Middle School.

We hope that you will join us in moving his memory forward through this very worthwhile cause. We thank 
you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,
Ron and Kate McKan and The Mason P. McKan Benevolence Fund Committee

Please join us in honoring Mason’s memory and supporting the youth of our community, by donating to the Annual 
Mase Madness Basketball Tournament, which will raise money for the Mason P. McKan Benevolence Fund.

Checks and donations may be mailed or dropped off to:
The Mason P. McKan Benevolence Fund, 74 Bennett Avenue, Binghamton, NY 13905
All proceeds from your donation will benefit The Mason P. McKan Benevolence Fund, Inc.  
The MPMBF is a 501(c)(3) registered Non-profit corporation. For more information, please send  
an email to info@masemadness.com or to comckan@gmail.com.
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